
August 4, 2022

Bert Moklebust, P.E.
Bureau of Engineering
201 N Figueroa St, Room 290
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mr. Moklebust:

I am writing with respect to the proposed street name change of Bailey Street in Boyle Heights, adjacent
to Mariachi Plaza, to what will become “Vicente Fernandez Street” to honor of the late entertainer’s
legacy and impact on the residents of Los Angeles. I am requesting that BOE immediately begin the
process to rename Bailey Street to “Vicente Fernandez Street” between 1st Street on the south to
Pennsylvania Avenue on the north.

All the impacted property owners have been notified about the proposed name change. None have
expressed opposition to the name change. Each has been requested to sign consents but have not yet
responded. Therefore, my office would like to proceed with the process as we continue to engage with
the businesses and the community.

Sincerely,

KEVIN DE LEÓN
Councilmember, 14th District, Los Angeles City Council


